By Air Mail. 9th Pebruary, 1949.

Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the
Jﬁ - 3lst ultimo respecting your reports YNos. 1362 and
“

s 13584 on the Lteamer "FIRISLTA", and your remarks
have been noted. -

Be fore submitting this cuse¢ to the
Committee, however, I still await your reply to
the remaining pointSrelating to the hull referred
to in my letter of the 19th November last, and shall
e ,lad to hear from jyou as soon as possible.

g,‘ - The enqguiries to which e reply is atii;/
avaited «re as follows:- ;

1) Verify the spacing of the rivets in the
seams and butts of the shell plating, reportea
a8 3.6", which exceeds that specified by the v

Admiralty for these vessels. ‘/
2) Furnish the dismeter of the c%éggf

cable and verify the particuvlars nf tecsts

applied, stated in the Pirst ‘ntry He yort

as "Statutory Test 15 tonslﬂﬁi' ealting

Test 8 tons"y because If the¢se¢ are correct,

the chaln cnvles which broke der a test

load of 8 tons are not accepfable, apart 7
from the fact that the Stagutory Test losd /
should have been 18 tons s required by my

letter of the;lﬁté/‘ubu y 1947,

alternative means of
which 1s entirely v
main steering gear,and

s. :

3) Confirm yﬁgt
steering 1is provide
independent of the
furnish particul

Yours faithfully,

©2021




